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1995 was an interesting year. One with ups and downs. Fortunately we completed the year 
on an upward trend. The following is a list of changes for the past twelve months: 

1. Ginna Minasian Dalton was hired as church secretary to set -up our office and to create a 
new filing system. Her work as an assistant to the pastor as well as her taking charge of 
the Sevan have been a tremendous help. We are indeed most fortunate to have her on our 
staff. 

2.Installation of new carpeting in Sunday School building and the Social Hall. (This was 
made possible by many contributions). 

3.New furnishings for pastor's office. 

4.Rewiring of pastor's office and stereo sound.system.(Work done by Alfred 
Shahmoradian). 

6.Installed additional exterior lighting around parking lot and removal of tree. 
(Contributions made by John Kricorian and Mr. ~s. Jack Tootelian). 
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7.Repairs and replacement ofbroken and chipped moldings of walls in both Social Halls 
and repairing exterior doors. (Contribution made by Mr. and Mrs. Jack Tootelian). 

8.Installed new water fountain in Social hall. (Contributions made by Mr. and Mrs. 
Charles Dedeian and Mr. and Mrs. Jack Tootelian). 

9.New books purchased for Sunday School. (Contributions made by Ann Markarian). 

I would like to single out the following persons for their generous contributions to the 
church: 

-Jack and Elizabeth Tootelian, for their financial support throughout the year. 
-Isabel Vranian ,for her donation of stock. 
-Gen:y Sharigian ,for his help on the mailings. 
-Bedros Bandazian ,for efforts with the endowment fund. 
-Ginna Minasian Dalton , for her second year of spearheading Bible Studies. 
-Rob Norris ,for his work as treasurer. 
-Lilly Thomas ,for many years of devotion to the Ladies Guild. 
-Melanie Kernekliao, for a super job as superintendent of Sunday School. 
-Rose Soghoian, for her help with the Seniors. 
-Henry Margarian, for his unfailing devotion in the care of our church. 
-Michael Amirkani~ for leading the ACYOA. 



We have had 14 regular meetings and numerous committee meetings during the year. The 
efforts of all the Parish Council members made my job and easy one. I thank them so very 
much for their help throughout the year ... and especially Father Nareg, for without whose 
guidance none of this would be possible. I wish all continued success for the future. 

John Baronian 
Chairman, Parish Council 


